MEMO
To: 		Parents/Guardians
From: 	Administration – Saint Andrews Elementary
Re: 		No School – April 29, 2011 (PM)	


	The staff at Saint Andrew’s Elementary will be taking part in a training session for a new program on April 29th , 2011.  The training will begin in the afternoon, therefore, students will be dismissed at 11:30 a.m.  No school on the afternoon of April 29th is for St. Andrew’s Students only.

